Dear Imponderables,

Thank you so much for your additional comments. What we could really use
is someone who has the computer skills to build a website for our newly
renamed prisoners organization "Bread & Water". CURE-ARM (the organization
I developed) will be changing to "Bread & Water" soon and need to have a
website to tell folks who we are and what we stand for. Is this something
you may be able to help us with? If so I would be able to supply you with
all the information you may need and we would ask to use a free website
access site. Please let me know.

Thank you again. Keep reading the blog and I hope to hear back from you

again very soon.
Peace, @
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